
   ‘We have got God’s world in our hands’ 

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 

Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

27
th

 September 2024
 

Awards of the week 

Stars of the week 

Willow class: Amelia for her independence at lunchtime.  

Chestnut class: Patti for working incredibly hard in all of her learning. 

Oak class: Darcie for her excellent effort in maths. 

Hazel class: Freddie for stepping in last minute to read at church and being commended by a visitor for his 

work as a tour guide.  

 

Good Samaritan of the week 

Ashtyn for looking after a Nursery child at lunchtime. 

 

Please remember to let us know if your child has achieved anything outside of school that we could celebrate 

with them. They may have received a medal in sports, certificate for swimming/ gymnastics etc, new belt in a 

martial art, art award or anything else within a club or group they belong to.  

Forest and Beach School class swap and day change for Forest School 

We have had a few technical difficulties and so we need to change a few things for this week coming. Which 

will remain the same until October half term. Our Beach school leader will now run Forest School too. We would 

not change it but it seems to be the only way we can continue to have Beach and Forest School running this half 

term and KS2 to attend swimming.  

Therefore, Oak will no longer have Forest School on Monday, they will be doing Beach School instead on a 

Wednesday afternoon (for the rest of this half term), please can they have appropriate clothing sent in for 

this.  

Chestnut class will stop Beach School for the rest of this half term and do Forest School on Wednesday  

mornings. Please can they have appropriate clothing sent in for this.  

We are sorting the timetable going forwards so both classes will get more opportunities in Forest and Beach 

School further on in the year too, as well as all the other classes.  

Macmillan Coffee and Open morning 

Thank you for all your support with the range of cakes and biscuits that came in and for supporting the charity, 

we have raised £175. The year 5 and 6 pupils were great at serving and doing tours too- well done year 5 and 6! 

Football competition 

Selected pupils have been sent letters home about representing the school at the football tournament this 

week. It does require parents/ carers to pick them up from the event at the end. Please let the office or Mrs 

Stone know if this is not going to be you, but a friend instead. Thank you. 

High School applications for year 6 pupils- deadline approaching 

To apply for your year 6 child’s high school place for September 2025, please follow this link as the 

applications are due by the 31st of October. https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/children-families-and-

learning/schools/school-places/apply-for-a-secondary-school-place-2025-2026  
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Farlingaye High School Open Evening 

Farlingaye have an open evening for present year 6 pupils (prospective year 7 pupils for September 2025), on 

Thursday 10th October 6-8.30 pm. An invitation should have come home with each year 6 pupil. There are open 

mornings too on 18th October at 9.45 am, 29th November at 9.45 am and there may be more on their website. 

https://www.farlingaye.suffolk.sch.uk/Calendar/ If you wish to take your year 6 child to attend an open 

morning, please let us know for our registers, thank you. 

Thank you for the biscuit cutters 

Thank you to Mr and Mrs Thurkettle for the biscuit cutters you ordered for the school, we are looking forward 

to using them! 

Diary dates 

New dates added or anything changed will be in red: 

 

 8th October: Football competition with Suffolk School Games- Whitton, for selected pupils. 

 Tuesday 15th October and Thursday 17th October 3.30-5pm Parent and Carer Evenings about settling in. 

 21st October year 6 Crucial crew visit. 

 28th October: Half term holiday week. 

 8th November 2.30 pm: Hazel class sharing assembly and book sharing. 

 Week beginning 9th November: Bookable phone slots with Class teachers during the week, times to be        

 confirmed. 

 15th November 2.30 pm: Willow class sharing assembly and book sharing. 

 22nd November 2.30 pm: Chestnut class sharing assembly and book sharing. 

 29th November 2.30 pm: Oak class sharing assembly and book sharing.  

 10th December 2.30 pm: Nursery to year 2 Nativity to parents and carers. 

 12th December: Christmas service in church.  

 17th December: Rec to year 6 trip to Panto (funded by the BSA). 

 20th December 2.30 pm: Singing around the Christmas tree, everyone welcome.  

 21st December: Last day of the Autumn term.  

 

For our term dates please look on our website. 
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